College of Arts and Sciences

## FREE PIZZA LUNCH: TUITION DIFFERENTIAL

STUDENT CONSULTATION MEETING





October 25, 2017, 12p, Castetter 100



## MEETING TO DISCUSS PROPOSAL

The College of Arts and Sciences is submitting a request for a **Tuition Differential** paid by all undergraduate majors and graduate students in the College. These additional tuition funds will be used directly to improve student success by retaining and hiring the highest quality faculty including additional lecturers, retaining and hiring the best student advisors, providing financial aid to students through undergraduate completion grants, and supporting more graduate students with larger stipends, among other things.

All Arts and Sciences students are invited to attend a short meeting to hear more about the College's tuition differential request. After a brief presentation by representatives of the Dean's Office, students will have the opportunity to comment and ask questions. Student feedback will be used to revise the Request.

There will also be other opportunities for students to provide input and feedback in October.